Gas submission 491

From: Inquiry into Unconventional Gas POV eSubmission Form
<cso@parliament.vic.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 9 July 2015 4:12 PM

To: EPC

Subject: New Submission to Inquiry into Unconventional Gas in Victoria.

Inquiry Name: Inquiry into Unconventional Gas in Victoria.

Mr Georie Laird

SUBMISSION CONTENT:

Dear Sir/Madam

I believe that NO drilling for gas or petroleum products should be allowed subject to the following
conditions -

1. NO drilling within a 5 kilometre radius of a dwelling.

2. NO drilling within a 20 kilometre radius of a known

underground aquifer - such as the Anglesea & Barwon Downs bore fields.

3. NO drilling until the underground water resources of the State have been mapped & thoroughly
understood -

even if this takes 100 years.

4. NO further drilling if an exploratory bore strikes water at any level.

We are custodians of this State's resources - our descendants deserve our utmost caution & respect for
our/their environment.

I believe that it would be irresponsible to provide a short term benefit to the few by risking long term
detriment to all!

Thankyou for the opportunity to make this submission.
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